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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Adelaide Road, Mount Barker 
Roundabout Upgrade 

Site investigation works 

                   

 

The South Australian Government has committed $40 

million as part of the 2023-2024 State Budget to upgrade 

the roundabout located at the intersection of Adelaide 

Road, Alexandrina Road, Wellington Road, and Flaxley 

Road in Mount Barker.  

 

What’s happening: 
As part of the planning works for the upgrade, engineering survey 

activities will be undertaken at various locations through and 

around the roundabout.  

These survey activities will provide an understanding of the current 

underground services to help inform the design phase. 

 

The works will be undertaken from early October until late 

December 2024. If night works are required, we will provide 

advance notification to directly affected residents.   

 

How this affects you: 

The intersection will remain open to traffic at all times, however, to 

safely undertake these works some speed restrictions will be in 

place through the work zone.  

 

Some noise disturbances can be expected at times while these works 

are completed, however, the work will be managed to minimise 

disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically possible. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 

 

 

 

  

When 

Early October until late 
December 2024 

Hours of work 

Day Works: 9am – 4pm 

Night works: 7pm – 5am 

Where 

Adelaide Road, Alexandrina 
Road, Wellington Road and 
Flaxley Road roundabout, 
Mount Barker 

More information 

Visit   
dit.sa.gov.au/aderd_mtbarker  

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  


